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Executive summary
Developing a replacement for a successful partnership 
involving 20 local authorities and up to 1100 people 
working collaboratively is not easy, but that is exactly 
what the MHA and AECOM Waterman team had to do. 

The MHA Professional Partnership 2(PSP2) started 
in April 2015 and through a combination of strong 
leadership, performance management, collocation and 
detailed business planning, is already looking to exceed 
some of the previous partnership’s outcomes. 

The setting of clear objectives early in the process and 
collaborative behaviour by all partners enabled the first 
year of the project to be a total success. 


